Survey on ACL Sub-Regulatory Guidance

Email your answers to Lindsay Baran at lindsay@ncil.org.

1. How has the ACL guidance on DSEs affected the CILs or SILCs in your state?
2. Where are you in the process of selecting a DSE?
3. What has been your experience with determining your DSE?
4. Who decided who the DSE would be?
5. Is your DSE the same as before the guidance, or have you/will you be picking a new one?
6. What is your current Designated State Unit's (DSU) reaction when you talk about choosing a different agency to be the DSE?
7. Are you happy with your DSU?
8. What is your relationship with your DSU?
9. Is your DSU retaliating because of the WIOA changes? If so, how?
10. Are you having problems getting funds through your DSU? If so, why?
11. What are your concerns for the future?
